[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent,

The next football sessions will commence on Wednesday 28th February  to Wednesday 28th March 2018, a total of 5 sessions from 3.45-4.45pm. The cost will be £6.00 per session. 

Bookings should be made in advance, in order for me to ascertain the number of staff required, and the full cost of each group of sessions should be paid at this time. Cheques should be made out to 'Lower Park Soccer School'.  For this period of sessions, the cost is £30. 

If you have any enquiries you can ring me at home at 01625-878650. Payments should be made to the school, and can be handed in at the school office or class teacher.

I look forward to seeing plenty of pupils from Lower Park at the football sessions, and feel sure your son and/or daughter will find them enjoyable, whilst improving their own skill level. The emphasis is definitely on improvements in performance, and is not orientated to results in matches.

Also, if the weather is poor or the pitches are unfit, we will use the school hall or the yard. Please ensure your child has clothing suitable to the weather conditions.

If you are interested, complete the form below, detach it, and hand it in as indicated above.

Yours sincerely,

Les Clitheroe

_____________________________________________________________

I wish my son/daughter______________________________(Name)

Class___________Tel______________________Age_____________

to attend the after school football sessions at Lower Park School, and enclose a cheque for £30, payable to 'Lower Park Soccer School'.


